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Hi there  
 
I'm emailing in opposition to a cannabis shop going in Rosedale in the little town. I 
have little kids and I'm not thrilled about going for a walk and them seeing cannabis 
and liquor and not much else.  
Perhaps a Cafe, a gym, a space for youth would be a better idea. I'm all for adults 
having choices for liquor and cannabis but enough is enough. Have them get it in an 
industrialized area. These vices are very normalized and we could do a better job of 
incentivizing health and positive coping mechanisms for youth to overall make 
everyone's lives healthier. No cannabis is not natural medicine it's just a crutch and 
ignores the root cause.  
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